December 4, 2012
Dennis Lorenz, P.E.






Brasher and Lorenz, Inc
2207 San Pedro NE Bldg 1, Suite 1200
Albuquerque, NM  87110
Re:
Horizon Academy West Drainage Report
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 11-19-12, (G10/D029B)



Dear Mr. Lorenz,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-19-12, the above referenced report is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit and platting action by the DRB.
The grading plan was not reviewed for Building Permit approval; however, written approval from the owner of Tract 5A2-A1-4 will be required for Building Permit approval, because grading is proposed on that Tract.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Hydrology






Development and Building Services

C:
E-mail
